
Important Notice Regarding Unico 3100 Series DCR SCR Drives 
Important Notice Regarding Unico Drive Pak IIA Inverters  
For Immediate Release (December 2023)    

After a long in-service run, various components on the 3100  and Drive Pak Series are no longer available. Unico 
can no longer assure consistent and reliable support in terms of parts and service these inverters.  

Based on component availability, on a case-by-case basis, Unico will attempt to provide replacement parts and 
service for these products.  

In order to preserve the value of your production equipment with minimal investment, Unico recommends replacing 
the 3100 Series and Drive Pak inverters with Unico’s 2400 E-27 Series inverters.   

Nearly all applications written for the 3100 and Drive Pak Series have been ported to the E27 product family 
providing the ability to maintain your production processes with minimal downtime.     

Be advised PLC modifications to accommodate changes in communication protocols, Modbus mapping, and other 
interfaces are required. Installation is typically performed by our Field Service Department. 

For further details or to discuss the upgrade path that is best for your plant, please contact your regional Unico 
office or send an email to unicous@unicous.com  

Sincerely, 

Mike Lasch 
Aftermarket Director (Canada & USA) 

Unico, LLC 
3725 Nicholson Road 
Franksville, WI 53126-0505 
Office:  262.594.7435 
Mobile: 262.488.1839 
mike.lasch@unicous.com 
www.unicous.com  
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